
 
 
From: Corina Leatherdale  
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 3:03 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] I WISH TO BE A DELEGATE SEPT 7TH 
 
Hello and thank you for your time. 
I would like the opportunity to Express my concerns with the mandated vaccines and passports. 
In particularly, those in our medical field who are or potentially facing job loss. 
 
Not to mention my son not able to finish his 4th year at Kings due to the mandate. 
 
Don't we need nurses and medical staff to cover the predicted 4th wave? 
What will you do with large staff gaps? 
 
So many concerns and questions. 
My understanding is the shot does not even protect one from catching and spreading. 
A friend's friend double vaccinated and on a respirator. 
 
Thank you once gain for your time and consideration to hear your London Citkzens and family. 
 
Sincerely, 
 Corina 
Leatherdale  
 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy 

 

 


